

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

September 20, 2011

Sean A. Pliss, Agt. 20 Below LLC 126 E. Mineral St. Milwaukee, WI 53204

www.milwaukee.gov

Dear Mr. Pliss:

This is to notify you that on Friday, September 9, 2011, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your Public Entertainment Club license for the premises at 126 E. Mineral St. ("Sugar") not be renewed based upon the police report, neighborhood testimony, and aldermanic testimony.

On September 9, 2011, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for a Public Entertainment Club license in which the Committee recommended that your license not be renewed based upon the police report, neighborhood testimony, and aldermanic testimony. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, September 20, 2011 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to not renew your Public Entertainment Club license based upon the police report, neighborhood testimony, and aldermanic testimony.

If you previously paid the license fees you are eligible for a refund, except for a \$75 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk



www.milwaukee.gov

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

September 20, 2011

Jennie M. Nuell, Agt. Maximum Capacity, LLC 4001 W. Fond Du Lac Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53216 Atty. Michael A.I. Whitcomb Law Offices of Michael A.I. Whitcomb 633 W. Wisconsin Ave., Suite 510 Milwaukee, WI 53203

Dear Ms. Nuell and Atty. Whitcomb:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, September 7, 2011, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that the Class "B" Tavern and Record Spin licenses for the premises at 4001 W. Fond Du Lac Ave. ("All Star Sports Bar") be renewed with a forty-five (45) day suspension based upon a neighbor objection and the police report.

On September 9, 2011, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal applications for the Class "B" Tavern and Record Spin licenses in which the Committee recommended that the licenses be renewed with a forty-five (45) day suspension based upon a neighbor objection and the police report. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, September 20, 2011 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to renew the Class "B" Tavern and Record Spin licenses with a forty-five (45) day suspension based upon a neighbor objection and the police report.

Said suspension is to be in effect from 12:01 a.m., September 23, 2011 through midnight, November 6, 2011.

1/ ^

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

September 20, 2011

Tanya De Los Santos 807 S. 31st St. Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Ms. De Los Santos:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, September 7, 2011, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your Class "D" Bartender license be non-renewed based upon your second nonappearance.

On September 9, 2011, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for a Class "D" Bartender license in which the Committee recommended that the license be denied. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, September 20, 2011 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to not renew the Class "D" Bartender license based upon your second nonappearance.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fee, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, 200 East Wells Street, Room 105.

Respectfully,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

September 20, 2011

Ghulan M. Alvi, Agt. TMS Mini Mart, Inc. 902-914 W. National Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Mr. Alvi:

This is to notify you that on Friday, September 9, 2011, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for an Extended Hours Establishment license for the premises at 902-914 W. National Ave. ("TMS Mini Mart") be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon aldermanic testimony.

On Tuesday, September 20, 2011, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application for an Extended Hours Establishment license based upon aldermanic testimony.

If you previously paid the license fees you are eligible for a refund, except for a \$75 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

September 20, 2011

Chloe Ertman 2311 Nicholson Ave. South Milwaukee, WI 53172

Dear Ms. Ertman:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, September 7, 2011, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender's license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, September 20, 2011, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application based upon your nonappearance.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or by filing an application for a refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RÓNALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

City Clerk's Office CCF 110147



www.milwaukee.gov

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

September 20, 2011

Eloy Mena 6871 S. Birdsong Dr., #202 Oak Creek, WI 53154

Dear Mr. or Ms. Mena:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, September 7, 2011, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender's license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, September 20, 2011, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application based upon your nonappearance.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or by filing an application for a refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

City Clerk's Office CCF 110147



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

September 20, 2011

Jennifer A. Peters 2427 N. Dousman St. Milwaukee, WI 53212 Atty. Andrew Locke James T. Locke Law Offices 1426 W. State St. P.O. Box 05658 Milwaukee, WI 53205

Dear Ms. Peters and Atty. Locke:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, September 7, 2011, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that the application for a Class "B" Tavern license for the premises at 2425 N. Dousman St. ("The Diplomat") be denied and declared unfit for alcohol sales. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon neighborhood objections and overconcentration of alcohol beverage outlets in the area.

On Tuesday, September 20, 2011, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding the application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied the application for a Class "B" Tavern license based upon neighborhood objections and overconcentration of alcohol beverage outlets in the area.

If you previously paid the license fees you are eligible for a refund, except for a \$75 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

September 20, 2011

Hasan I. Snoubar, Agt. Furniture Maxx, LLC 3074 S. 13th St. Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Mr. Snoubar:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, September 7, 2011, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Precious Metal and Gem Dealer's license for the premises at 3074 S. 13th St. ("Eve Jewelry") be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon neighborhood testimony.

On Tuesday, September 20, 2011, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council granted your application for a Precious Metal and Gem Dealer's license, notwithstanding the recommendation of the Committee.

 $\overline{}$

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

September 20, 2011

Thelisha T. Smith 4807 W. Center St., #2 Milwaukee, WI 53201

Dear Ms. Smith:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, September 7, 2011, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Food Dealer Retail license for the premises at 4801 W. Center St. ("Sticky Fingers House Of Candy") be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon overconcentration of food dealer retail establishments in the area.

On Tuesday, September 20, 2011, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application for a Food Dealer Retail license based upon overconcentration of food dealer retail establishments in the area.

If you previously paid the license fees you are eligible for a refund, except for a \$75 administrative fee (if the license is more than \$100) or \$25 administrative fee (if the license is less than \$100), by submitting a written request within one year of the application date to the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

رددې

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

September 20, 2011

Yaser M. Shaiban 2215 W. College Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53221

Dear Mr. Shaiban:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, September 7, 2011, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Food Dealer Retail license for the premises at 4806 W. Lisbon Ave. ("Lisbon Food Mart") be approved.

On Tuesday, September 20, 2011, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council denied your application for a Food Dealer Retail license, notwithstanding the recommendation of the Committee, based upon Council member testimony of food operation activity without a license at the location.

If you previously paid the license fees you are eligible for a refund, except for a \$75 administrative fee (if the license is more than \$100) or \$25 administrative fee (if the license is less than \$100), by submitting a written request within one year of the application date to the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk